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PUBLIC NOTICE

CITY OF MENDOTA
COUNTY OF DAKOTA
STATE OF MINNESOTA


TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

Notice is hereby given, the Mendota City Council will be conducting a Public Hearing on July 9, 2019, at 7:00 P.M. at VFW Post 6690, 1323 Sibley Memorial Hwy., Mendota, MN 55150.  The purpose of the Public Hearing will be to receive public opinion on the vacation of the roadway abutting the Property depicted and described as 1st Street and G Street and adjoining Lots 4 and 5, town of Mendota, Lots 4 and 5, Block 10, Town of Mendota and Lot 1, Block 5, Town of Mendota and Lot1, Block 11, Town of Mendota.

Anyone wishing to make a comment on the Vacation of these streets  is invited to attend the Public Hearing.  If you are unable to attend, written comments are welcome and will be accepted until 4:30 P.M  on July 9, 2019.


Kathy Krotter
City Clerk



